
SOUTH KYME   V   Laceby Manor 

29 October 2016 (Away) 

MATCH REPORT 

 

 

Last Fixture of the year was played away at Laceby Manor. A 100 mile round trip, but for my 

part well worth every penny. 

 

The course was challenging and in very good condition, the opposition were great hosts and 

provided an excellent meal of fish & Chips. To top it all even the sun came out, we could 

have worn shorts it was that warm. 

John Spooner and I had a great match with the lead swapping every other hole, sadly we 

were just edged out on the 17th. The final score was a 6 nil defeat, but I’m sure now we 

know the course we can do better next time 

 

 

Regards 

 

Andy Murton 

Rabbits Captain 


